
 

Vestavia Hills Police Foundation 
“The Thin Blue Line” 

 
 

The Vestavia Hills Police Foundation is an IRS recognized 501(c) (3) non-profit foundation, contributions are tax deductible. 

The Vestavia Hills Police foundation is dedicated to supporting the Vestavia Hills Police Department, its 

officers, their families and the City of Vestavia Hills.  We do this through benevolence, community 

outreach and education and development.  A major goal of the foundation is to erect a memorial 

appropriately commemorating the service and sacrifice of law enforcement officers. 

The role of law enforcement at its core has never changed, “To Protect and Serve”, however the way in 

which they do their job is constantly evolving.  Every day that they come to work they potentially put 

their lives at risk on the behalf of the citizens they serve.  The “Thin Blue Line” monument will be a 

constant reminder to those that protect us that they have support from the community and its citizens 

to say “We have your back”.   

  

Walk of Honor $5k 
Family or Company name(No logos) 

Walk of Honor Wing $1k 
5 names to a paver located on the wings of the memorial 

Meditation Bench $5k 
Family or Company Name(No logos) 

Obelisk $20k 
Plaque at base of obelisk 3”x12” 

Planting Beds, North and South $10k 
Planting beds on the corners of the  

Friend of the Police Department $500 
 

 


